
Black mold called health threat at Shady Lane Apts.
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Two officials with the American Red Cross believe black mold is causing a major health threat
at Shady Lane Apartments. 
Lewis Herrington and other volunteers with the American Red Cross were at the complex
helping families displaced by a Saturday fire. They said in addition to observing potential fire
hazards, they noticed that black mold is present. -------for the rest of the story see The Yazoo
Herald printed edition or subscribe to the Digital Edition.----------
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